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Telephone (412) 393-6000

Nuclear Division
P. O. Box 4
Shippingport, PA 15077-0004

September 26, 1984
NDISLC:ll84

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Attn: Dr. Thmas E. Murley, Regional Administrator

Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No.1
QA Program Description Changes

Gentlemen:

It is my understanding that the Regional Office has not yet received
its copy of the changes to the QA Program description as provided with our
annual revision of the Updated Final Safety Analysis Report. As a result,
we received a request for an additional copy of changes to the QA Program
description to facilitate the Region's review. Included as an attachment
to this letter is a copy of the subject changes as submitted to the NRC in
accordance with the reporting requirements of 10CFR50.71.

These changes have been previously submitted to Mr. Harold Denton as
part of the annual update of our Final Safety Analysis Report. The changes
to the QA Program description contained in that submittal, dated July 13, 1984,
did not reduce the commitments in the program description and therefore were
submitted to the NRC in accordance with the requirements of 10CFR50.71 as
provided by 10CFR50.54(a)(3).

We are satisfied that this method of reporting changes to the QA Program
description is in full agreement with the Code of Federal Regulations.

Very t y yours,

. D. Grada, Manager
Naclear Safety

Attachment

cc: Mr. W. M. Troskoski, Resident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission C/'qj,_

Beaver Valley Power Station ,

Shippingport, PA 15077 ,
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